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Donald Colarusso

Subject: FW: Thanks for the excellent training

From: Saddle Brook Fire Department  
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 5:23 PM 
To: Donald Colarusso  
Cc: Sibani, Jason   
Subject: Thanks for the excellent training 
 
Hi Don, 
 
As usual, your crew did a fine job of getting our yearly bailout jumps completed. Everything went smoothly and 
we look forward to completing this important training each year. Hopefully in the not too distant future, we will 
have a better facility in which to do our jumps. Pat did a great job training our first timers as well. They ranged 
from fresh probies to a seasoned veteran firefighter.  
I appreciate your crew helping guide my department and hope to never have to use this important skill, but 
knowing the training is with each member is reassuring.  
 
We can discuss and arrange for some more quality training from our brothers at AllHands. 
 
Thanks & regards, 
 
Joe 
 
--  
Chief Joseph Polizzotti 
Saddle Brook Fire Department 
 


